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September 27, 2021  

  

DEAR PASTORS, MEMBERS AND FRIENDS:  

  

 

We will be hosting Our annual weeks meeting services at the Manhattan Temple on 

Friday October 22, 2021 and Sunday October 24, 2021.   

 

SICA-NYC committee regretfully informs you that the 32nd Annual luncheon honoring 

the King and Queen of Israel has been cancelled due to the growing health crisis in the 

United States (COVID-19).  Please know that it is our every intention to resume our 

annual event when it is safest for our congregations to come together.    

 

In addition, we are asking for a $100.00 donation from each temple for each New 

York District church. All donations will be greatly appreciated. Please send your check 

or money order to each respective temple. Please make your check or money order made 

payable to:  

1. The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army - Manhattan. Or send via 

quickpay by zelle: israel63129@gmail.com   
  

2. The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army - Brooklyn. Or send via quickpay 

by zelle: sicabklyn17@gmail.com   

  

Peace in life in the name of the God of Israel!   

  

Bishop Br. Mother Catherine Solomon              Bishop Linnie C. Goodwin  

District Bishop Emeritus          District Bishop  

New York  New York & Delaware                       

Pastor Brooklyn Temple  

Elder Br. Mo. Linda Alston  

Pastor            

Manhattan Temple               

  

  

  

  

  



  


